English

We will be continuing to write our

own stories using the Tales Toolkit,
focusing on the ‘build up, problem

and solution’ part of our story.

Maths
We will be looking at the number 10
this week. We will be looking at the
composition of the number and
recalling the different bonds to 10. E.g
7 and 3, 6 and 4, 5 and 5 etc.

We will be focusing on gymnastics

on Wednesday with Premier Sport.

Please ensure your child has a full,
named PE kit including joggers.

Poetry

Our poems this half term are focusing
on different emotions. This week our
poem is called ‘Sad’.

Week beginning 25.11.24
Inside Out

Science

We are continuing to look at
materials and their properties. We
will be sorting different materials.

Phonics
We are continuing to look at
alternative spellings for sounds.
Please look out for our new learning,
and the rules that accompany them,
on our phonics newsletter that comes
home every Friday.

Music

This week we will be looking at pulse
and rhythm and playing a steady pulse
with a percussion instrument. We will
begin to understand the difference
between pulse and rhythm.

In Art this week we are continuing
to look at using the watercolours
effectively. We will also be looking
at the artists Paul Klee and Vincent
van Gogh.

In DT we are looking at creating
levers and sliders in preparation for
creating our own moving picture.




